
From: Soura, Christian
To: Beth Phibbs <Beth@scasa.org>

Date: 4/18/2012 3:49:18 PM
Subject: RE: H.4905

                Sure - not a problem.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Beth Phibbs [mailto:Beth@scasa.org] 

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 11:02 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Pitts, Ted

Subject: H.4905
 
Chris,
 
Thank you so much for your help in getting the H.4905, the teacher contract extension bill, signed for us.  I certainly 
appreciate your efforts in tag teaming with Ted.
 
Again, we appreciate your efforts!
 
Beth Phibbs
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